
Dale Medical Products, Inc. 40 Kenwood Circle, Suite 7; Franklin, MA 02038 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Dale Medical Products, Inc. announces the  

UltraGrip™ Single Leg Naso-Gastric Tube Holder 

 

July 15, 2024; Franklin, MA – Dale Medical Products, Inc. (“Dale”), an industry leader in 

disposable medical products, proudly announces the launch of its latest patent pending 

innovation, UltraGrip™.  This revolutionary NasoGastric (“NG”) Tube Holder sets a new 

standard in NG Tube Securement with its cutting-edge features and unparalleled performance. 

 

UltraGrip™ is the culmination of marketing research and engineering design.  It represents 

Dale’s commitment to delivering innovative patient solutions with clinician inspired 

enhancements that meet the evolving needs of patients and clinicians. 

 

Key features of the UltraGrip™ 163 include: Universal Design which allows it to secure all 

types/sizes of NG tubes, breathable fabric with a patient friendly adhesive and non-adherent 

tipped ends, easy to use and understand single tab design, non-adherent, cushioned foam bridge 

pad which provides superior comfort at the tip of the nose to help prevent medical device related 

pressure injury (MDRPIs). 

 

“We are thrilled to introduce the UltraGrip™ Single Leg NG Tube holder to the healthcare 

market.  This new product is a great example of a clinical solution that satisfies the needs of 

patients and their caregivers,” said Bob Simpson, President & CEO. 

 

The 163 UltraGrip™ will become available on or about July 15, 2024 through distributors 

worldwide.  For more information about the 163 UltraGrip™, please visit the Dale Medical 

website at www.dalemedical.com. 

 

Established in 1961, Dale is recognized as a trusted manufacturer of specialty medical devices 

that provide high quality, reliable, cost-effective solutions to enhance patient care.  As an 

employee-owned business, we are committed to strengthening our position as a financially 

successful market leader through innovation and continuous improvement. 

 

For more information, please see www.dalemed.com or call Tara Larkin at 800-343-3980. 
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